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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear school families, 
 
We certainly are off to a great start! The children are ready 
to learn, and despite all of the rain, thunder, and heat, 
everyone seems happy to be here! God is good! 
 
In our first reading at Mass this Sunday, we hear these 
words from the Book of Deuteronomy “Now Israel, hear 
the statutes and decrees which I am teaching you to 
observe.” (Deuteronomy 4:1A) Let us reflect on those 
words and remember that God gave us laws so we may 
live well with each other. You may want to talk to your 
children about the reason that you have family rules and 
why we have school rules. Let them know that rules are 
given because you care about them, and school rules keep 
us safe. 
 
Things to know: 
 

 Please continue to sell your candy bars if you 
haven’t paid the opt-out fee. Remember, each 
child preschool through 8th grade is required to 
sell bars or a $25.00 fee is paid for that opt-out. 

 Warrior 52 raffle tickets make great gifts! Please 
continue to sell your tickets. This fundraiser is a 
huge part of our $25,000 fundraising goal.  

 Be sure your calendar is marked on October 20th 
for our family dinner and dance. There are other 
activities planned. This will be a very fun family 
event. 

 Ticket sellers are needed after all of the Masses to 
sell Warrior 52 tickets and the dinner/dance 
tickets. Please contact me if you can help. 

 We talk daily about Bucket Filling. Be sure to ask 
your son or daughter all about what it means to be 
a bucket filler.  

 Please pray for no rain on Thursday, September 6. 
Hopefully, we will be able to have our Farm 
Animals on the Go assembly. This assembly is 
funded from last year’s Walk-a-Thon. Thank you 
for your generosity! 

 
I want to thank the John Jackson family for the hard work 
on the Ga Ga Pit. The children just love it! We will be 
adding sand to hopefully help with the messy pit this 
week. 
Have a wonderful and safe Labor Day weekend! 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

August 
31 No school for Labor Day Holiday Weekend 
September 
3 Happy Labor Day! No School 
4 First Day of School for 3 year old Preschool! 
4  Taco Tuesday-Roberta Peacock 
5 First Day of School for 4 year old Preschool! 
7 Pizza Friday – Sarah Castro 
10 Jean Day – Alpha Family Center 
11 Taco Tuesday-Roberta Peacock 
12 Library – A helper is needed 
14 Pizza Friday- Need a helper 
18 Taco Tuesday – Roberta Peacock & Doug Schmitt 

21 Pizza Friday-Ashley Jackson & Amber Rusnell 
21 PTO Tailgate Party 5:30 PM 
 

 

In the shoes of the other, 
we learn to have a great 

capacity for 
understanding, for getting 

to know difficult 
situations. 
Pope Francis  

 

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Scrip! 

It’s the beginning of the school 

year and now is a wonderful time 

to get started or get back into 

using Scrip.  This fundraiser is 

so good for our school, and it 

also helps you directly with your 

tuition costs.  Please think about 

how you can incorporate this into 

your budget.  Just remember you 

are not spending any more than 

you are already spending! 

Sign Up Genius 
This is the link for you to go to Sign Up 

Genius to sign up for pizza, taco and library 
helpers. 

 
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?
go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=0FC2CAD6F5CDF
964&cs=09B5BADD8FBC8B637B0A64735B

CF9BCA&sortby=l.title 

 

 
 

         
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
         
 
        
   

        
 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
 
Saturday, September 1, 5:00 PM (SC) 
Sullivan Family 
 
Sunday, September 2, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Evan & Chris Stahlin, and Isaac Caterina 
 
Sunday, Septemer 2, 9:00 AM (SC)  
Charlie Weinheimer, Megan Hudson, and Carson 
Landis 
 
Sunday, September 2, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Theo Iwuh and Stephen Scheid 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Sep.      3   9:00 AM (SC)  

Sep.      4  6:30 PM (SJ) 

Sep.      5 No Mass 

Sep.  6   9:00 AM (SJ) 

Sep.     7        12:15 PM (SC)  All School Mass 

   
   

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

Our weekly raffle winner 
last week was: 

Jim Byrne 
Congratulations!!!! 

 
 

If you have not picked up 

your raffle tickets or your 

candy bars, please stop in 

the office to get them! 

 


